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Under the Standards Review Subcommittee (SRS) Scope of Work, which was approved by the SRS on March 6, 2008, the SRS agreed to review recommendations and if the subcommittee deemed appropriate, they would submit advisory comments to the Executive Committee for consideration.  As stated in the Scope of Work, these comments are “not intended to change the scope of the Business Practices or recommendation, but to provide consistency and uniformity across all WEQ Business Practices.”

The SRS is requesting the Executive Committee consider the following advisory comments in their review of this recommendation;  

· Throughout the Functional Specification, the use of a ‘Forwarding URL’ or “Service URL’ is mandated. The SRS would caution that this may create a confidentiality issue that could potentially violate an entities FERC approved Tariff or other formal confidentiality agreements. For example, Purchasing Selling Entities (PSE) are not typically signatories to NERC Data Confidentiality Agreements, yet they would be free to receive and forward electronic tags containing data from other PSEs, BAs,TPs, etc. The SRS recommends that the use of this methodology be made optional in order to avoid such conflicts, or that an appropriate confidentiality agreement be mandated in the Functional Specification.

